
 

            

INVITATION TO BID 
 
January 14, 2021 
 
Bid 21C4, Gov. Thomas Johnson High School Roof Replacement Project 
 
The Board of Education of Frederick County will receive proposals for Bid 21C4, Gov. Thomas Johnson High School 
Roof Replacement Project.  Proposals will only be received electronically via ProcureNow 
(https://secure.procurenow.com/portal/fcps) prior to and no later than 2:00 p.m., local time, on February 11, 2021.  
Proposal received after this time will not be accepted.   
 
RFP’s will be opened and publicly read utilizing Skype Business: (240) 236-6172 (FCPS)    Conference ID:  7907906 
Meeting URL: https://meet.fcps.org/kimberly.miskell/D21WC0P9?sl=1  
 
A pre-proposal meeting will be held at 2:00 P.M., local time, on January 28, 2021, starts at Lincoln “A” Building, 200 
Madison Street and Proceed to Gov. Thomas Johnson High School, 1501 North Market Street, Frederick, MD 

To view and/or download this solicitation package please visit our webpage at: http://www.fcps.org/bidlist. 
 
All FCPS vendors and or contractors interested in bidding on FCPS projects must register at 
www.emarylandmarketplace.com, prior to contract award.  FCPS will no longer accept bidder’s applications. 
 
Certified Minority Business Enterprises are encouraged to respond to this solicitation notice.  The contractor or supplier 
who provides materials, supplies, equipment and/or services for this construction project shall attempt to achieve the 
specific overall MBE goal of  15% established for this project.  All prime contractors, including certified MBE firms, 
when submitting bids or proposals as general or prime contractors, are required to attempt to achieve this goal from 
certified MBE firms. 

The sub-goals established for this project are 0% from African American-owned businesses and 0% from Asian-owned 
businesses. 

The bidder or offeror shall submit with its bid or proposal a completed “Certified MBE Utilization and Fair Solicitation 
Affidavit” (Attachment A) and “MBE Participation Schedule” (Attachment B), as described in the solicitation documents. 

This project will be bid with Prevailing Wage Rates. 
 
FCPS System does not discriminate in admissions, access, treatment, or employment in its programs or activities on the 
basis of race, color, gender, age, national origin, religion, or disability.  For more information, contact the Executive 
Director of Legal Services at 301-696-6851. 
 
The Board of Education of Frederick County, Maryland, reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any 
informalities or irregularities in bidding. 
 
By order of the Board of Education of Frederick County, Maryland. 
 
Kim Miskell, CSBO, Assistant Purchasing Manager 
kim.miskell@fcps.org                 
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Purchasing Manager
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Bill Meekins CPPB, CPPO, CSBO, CPCP,
Purchasing Agent

Shane Ryberg, Purchasing Agent

Purchasing Office 
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